

Timmons
Flementary School

2nd Grade Monthly News

Mrs. Kyker September 2023



Important Dates

- 9/1 and 9/4- No School; Labor Day
- 9/11 thru 9/15- Book Fair Week
- 9/15- Progress Reports
- 9/21- International day of Peace
- 9/23- Autumn begins
- 9/22- PTO event
- 9/25- No school (Yom Kippur)
- 9/26- No School (Teacher work day)
- 10/2- September reading log due

F.Y.I. & Reminders

*Our class will shop the book fair during library class on Thursday, Sept 14.

*If you are looking for a supply box that fits well in your child's desk, I'd suggest this one, which is \$5 from Target, which I believe will best help your child stay organized:

http://www.sterilite.com/SelectProduct.html?id= 441&view=0&picture=1&tab=Specifications&Pr oductCategory=198§ion=1

https://www.target.com/p/sterilite-school-supply-pencil-box-blue/-/A-

17089076?clkid=afbcb0bdN3d2f11ee8cd66927 a4ce12c4&cpng=PTID5&Inm=81938&afid=Neu Intel%2C%20LLC&ref=tgt_adv_xasd0002

*Remember to check your child's folder daily for homework and other important information.

*This newsletter is available on the web! https://kyker.kenstonlocal.org/

*If you are interested in purchasing books for your child from Scholastic please visit our class page: https://orders.scholastic.com/HYRQX Shop flyers

here https://clubs.scholastic.com/23

* Homework this school year consists of reading 100 minutes per week, 30 minutes of math fact practice per week, and a weekly word work page/passage. You should have received a calendar for the month, to keep track of your child's reading. Please either keep it in your child's folder, or on your refrigerator, and return it at the end of the month. You'll notice the back side of the calendar has a list of ideas for math fact practice.

*When Chromebooks are sent home, please charge them and return them to school the next day. Charging cords can be kept at home until the end of May.

*Your child may choose to use the Chromebook to read books on RAZ kids. A paper including your child's RAZ kids account information was sent home the week of August 28th.

*Don't forget to send in a 4x6 photo of your child, and also one of your child's immediate family.

*Please help your child memorize his/her 6 digit pin #. It will be used in the cafeteria, the computer lab, etc.

*Guest Readers: Any parent who is interested, may send a video of themselves reading a book to our class! Videos can be sent to j.kyker@kenstonapps.org.

*Beginning of the year assessments are underway. We have been doing Dibels, i-ready reading and i-ready math.

*Securly.com is being used to monitor students while using Chromebooks. It helps keeps kids on educational websites, and alerts of sites they shouldn't be on.

*Remember- You are your child's #1 teacher.

Looking for donations:

-We are in need of 1 pack of subtraction facts (0-18 or 11-18)

